
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim discusses with the Iraqi Representative at the United
Nations the role of the international community in supporting Iraq

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

the Permanent Representative of Iraq to the United Nations Ambassador Mohamed Ali Al-Hakim

Monday 8/5/2017.

\r\n

His eminence discussed with Ambassador Mohamed the international community\'s reading to the

positive situation of Iraq after the victories achieved by Iraq against the terrorist Daesh,

considering that terrorism is a threat to all and that the best means of confrontation is the

solidarity of the international community in the face of Daesh on ideological, security,

military and political levels.
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim called to invest the aforementioned positive reading by communicating

with the countries of the world, the region and the Arab world to manifest the unity of Iraq in

the face of terrorist Daesh, pointing out that Iraq is fighting a war on behalf of the world

and defeating terrorism in Mosul and this will enhance the security status of Western capitals

and capitals of the region.
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His eminence pointed to the importance of national settlement and the role of the United

Nations as a sponsor and marketer for the settlement, the National Iraqi Alliance is keen to

communicate with the components of Iraq to reach a safe project to


